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I have 4 diesel tractors,10% or $2,500 will not be fair compensation per tractor.I am 

in a green industry of installing parks,wetlands,and commercial and residential 

landscaping projects.These proposals may shut down my buisness or cause extreme 

hardship.few mechanics are trained or able to work on these conversions,and electric 

will not match the efficiency of diesel performance,much less charging in the field.My 

company has provided employment and supported families for 45 years.These 

proposed changes and restrictions simply fuel inflation and drive our cost of living up. 


